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LISTENER SUPPORTED

Carl W. Dabelstein

9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212
6/26/89

Dear Carl;

I am pleased to confirm your reception report of 6/8/89. I
have always been interested in sporadic E-skip but don't "find" as
much of it now that I have a digital tuner.

Enclosed is an FM-88 sticker and postage. I am interested in
a brief list of the other stations you received from the upstate
New York area. If I can help you de-cipher any station call signs,
slogans, or mailing addresses from our area, please forward the
clues.

Sincerely,
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Nick Marasco
Chief Engineer
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